Repeated Public Consultations on Draft Amendments to Procedure for Transfer of Licenses for Limited Resource
The National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI) is announcing, pursuant to Administrative Board Decision, repeated public consultations on Draft Decision on amending the Procedure for transfer of licenses for limited resources, used for the provision of electronic communications networks and services. The consultations are scheduled for May 27, 2013 – the deadline for recommendations.
The Board took this decision in a public session on May 7, at the request of „Orange Moldova” that proposed a number of amendments to the Procedure. The proposals are available on ANRCETI Web site, interested stakeholders are welcome to express views in this respect. 

Before, on March 28 – April 12, 2013, the draft amendments were subject to public consultations. The proposals submitted by stakeholders were considered, included in the synthesis of recommendations and placed on the web site.   

The draft decision was to be approved by the Board on May 7, 2013. At the public session, the representative of JSC "Orange Moldova" requested that the proposals for amendments be considered and included in the draft decision. However, the given proposals had been submitted by this provider after the first public consultations had ended. Nevertheless, after discussions with other participants, the Board decided to submit their recommendations for public consultation and then review them in the session for approval.
Interested stakeholders are invited to send comments and recommendations on the draft decision, in written form, by post to ANRCETI office: 134, Stefan cel Mare bd., MD-2012, mun. Chisinau, by fax: 022-222-885 or by e-mail: office@anrceti.md. Contacts: 022-251-312, 022-251-311.
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